
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Applicant 
  
As Chair of Governors, I would like to thank you for your interest in Baysgarth School.  The 
Governors have a strong vision for the school, this journey is ongoing but there are already 
significant achievements. The school has progressed in academic attainment over the last 
few years to stand with the best schools regionally and nationally.  Baysgarth has always 
been part of the local community, and this has been rewarded with funding to create a 
Sports Village with a full size 3G football pitch and a theatre with demountable stage.    
  
The school values and ethos are entwined with this journey and vison; we value our 
inclusivity and are working hard to lead in this by embarking on an alternative provision 
project with the Local Authority. 
  
I have lived in Barton and have worked in North Lincolnshire all my life – it’s a little-known 
jewel, low crime, affordable quality housing, good road and rail connections, a rural outlook 
but still seven miles from the city centre of the eighth largest provincial city in the UK.  We 
have near full employment, a thriving social calendar festooned with large and small events 
and many great activities.  Barton has five parks, four miles of nature reserves and overlooks 
one of the largest estuaries in England, not to mention the Humber Bridge.     
  
I hope we can welcome you to be part of our exciting vision and future in the Barton area 
and particularly here at Baysgarth School. 
  
Your faithfully 
  
  
  
  
Jonathan Evison 
Chair of Governors     

 


